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Pell Lifetime Eligibility Letter  
 
 
 
Dear Student and Parent(s): 
 
The Financial Aid Office has received the electronic results of your 2018-2019 Free Application 
for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA). 
 
A review of these results shows that you may be close to or have exceeded your lifetime Pell 
Grant eligibility.  There is a limit to the total amount of Federal Pell Grants a student may 
receive to complete their undergraduate degree.  This amount is equivalent to six school years. 
You should review your National Student Loan Data System (NSLDS) record to verify your 
usage.  
 
If you have questions about this letter or your eligibility for a Federal Pell Grant, please contact 
our office.  The Financial Aid Office can be reached at (518) 292-1783 in Albany or (518) 244-
4525 in Troy.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The Financial Aid Office 
 


